MEMO

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors
From: Brad Sellers

Subjeet: Robert Addison/mining permit

Date: April 15,2014

Mr. Addison was approved July 16,2007 to begin a surface mining operation on Virilia Road, with
reclamation being a pond.

Mr, Addison requested and was granted a 6 month extension on February 19, 2013 to complete the
mining and construct a pond.

Mr. Addison is requesting a 6 month extension to complete mining and pond.




MONTGOMERY MCGRAW, PLI.C

ATTORNEYS ATLAW
P.O. Box 1039 TFrlephone No: 601-859-3616
151 W, Peace Street Facsimile No: 601-859-3622
Canton, M8 39046

Daon A, MeGraw, Jr., Esq.
Sender's Email: Dmegraw@montgomeryniegraw,com

April 15, 2014

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O, Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

RE: Robert Addison/Surface Mining
Gentlemen;

Robert Addison is attempting to complete his pond located on Virlilia Road and his
temporary permit for surface mining has expired. Mr, Addison requests that he be placed on the
Board agenda for the consideration of a six month extension of his surface mining permit to complete
the construction of his pond on Vitlilia Road.

Sincerely,

Don A, McGraw, i
for Robert S. Addison

DAM/Is




